
Invitation 

MMIG46 Fly‐In to Guernsey, Channel Islands &  

Safety Seminar with John Mariani 

from Friday, 12th – Sunday, 14th September, 2014 

  

 

           ‘Image courtesy of VisitGuernsey’ 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
Dear PA46 enthusiasts, 
Dear Members, 

As you already know, we are organizing a Safety Seminar this year with the 
American PA46 specialist John Mariani together with a Fly-In to Guernsey. 
John Mariani played a significant role as an engineer in developing the Malibu. 
In aviation circles, particularly in the USA, he is regarded as a leading authoritiy 
on aviation safety. 

Every year we organize Safety Seminars in theory and in practice. 

We care about the safety of all PA46 pilots! 

Please take part in this seminar and register now so that we can finalize the 
arrangements! 



For accompanying ladies and those who don't wish to take part in the seminar 
we will be organizing a special and very interesting program. 

We have reserved plenty of rooms for us at the 4-star St Pierre Park Hotel & 
Golf Resort in St. Peter Port on Guernsey. Sufficient catering will be provided 
during the seminar. 

Guernsey – flowering landscapes, French cuisine!  

 

  

 

The sea provides fresh oysters, scallops, lobster and shrimps by the basket.  
 
 



St. Peter Port is not only the capital of the island, but also a lively port with a 
kaleidoscope of architectural styles that reflect the changing fortunes of the 
region. Bistros, restaurants, tea-rooms, colourful shops and boutiques await your 
visit, as do jewelry stores - by the way affordable since VAT is not applied here. 
Vive la liberté!  

 

Dear Members, PA46 enthusiasts as well as those who might like to become one 
are all most welcome, both as participants in our program and at our seminar. 

Please find attached the program and the agenda for the Safety Seminar. 

Registrations under:   http://mmig46.org/index.php/anmeldung 

Deadline:  31. July 2014 

We are looking forward to a wonderful weekend with you and remain  

As always – Safe flying....... 

With best wishes from the Malibu Mirage Interest Group MMIG46 

On behalf of the Committee 

Wilhelm Schröer 

 
 
 


